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I am writing to express my concern about the degradation of Max Patch on the Appalachian Trail.  This 
beautiful, once unknown place has now become a flocked-to destination for hundreds. With no toilets, proper 
parking, or maintenance this place of beauty will be destroyed in no time. As a local to the area, we would love 
if it could be added to the 2022 list of projects in order to help maintain this incredible location.  
 
Thank you.   
 


